
Apparently, my aim in choosing nice weather is head and shoulders above my aim with a pistol! 
 
Saturday was a great outing, we finished on the early side and avoided what little rain fell, although I guess there was more respectable 
rainfall at other places around the Willamette valley. 
 
We had a good medium-sized turnout and I have to believe a good time was had by all.  Mel pretty much ran away with the match 
at 2542-83x, although Chris and Rodolfo were making a serious showing with 2514-79x and 2489-57x. 
 
Good work and Congratulations to all 3 of these fine shooters! 
 
The Reeves match was only 3 shooters, but Chris took that one with 271-7x.  Allen and Alex turned in 252-4x and 176 respectively. 
 
Very glad to have all of you that came out and hope to see you again next month (as well as many others)! 
 
RSS 
 
 
 
 

 


